
TO: Tim Vandall, City Administrator 

FROM: Steven L. Wayman, Chief of Police 

DATE: December 17, 2024 

SUBJECT: Sergeant Promotions 

 
Officers Willie Banks and Jason Tebeest have been promoted to Sergeants with the police department.  
Their Sergeants badges will be pinned on them.   
 
Action: 
 
No Action needed 
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